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CITY OF NEWBURYPORT

IN CITY COUNCIL

ORDERED:

December 12, 2022

THAT, the CITY COUNCIL of the City of Newburyport accepts with gratitude a gift from Karen Jones, in
the amount of $15,000.00 to be used for the purpose of resurfacing, lining and improving multi-sport

tennis and pickleball courts at Cashman Park. Said funds are accepted in accordance with M.G.L. Chapter
44, Section 53A.

Councillor Sharif I. Zeid
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November 17, 2022

Karen J. Jones

37 Temple Street

Unit 1

Newburyport, MA 01950

City of Newburyport

Office of the Mayor

Sean R. Reardon, Mayor

60 Pleasant Street - P.O. Box 550
Newburyport, MA 01950

Dear Mayor Reardon,

It is my pleasure to donate $15,000 to be earmarked and used for the
resurfacing, lining, and improvement of the Cashman Park multipurpose tennis
and pickleball courts. .
My late husband, David M. Jones never played pickleball but he'saw how the
sport brought people together around a common activity. He would be pileased
to know that this donation will contribute to the health and vitality of our city and
its residents.
Respectfully,
}[CUW/L/ -

Karen J. Jones

Bcce: James Jones





